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Dear ERO members, 
 
Together with the ERO Board I would 
like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to 
all the esteemed delegates for their 
active participation and valuable 
contributions at the recent ERO Plenary 
Session. Your dedication and insights 
have truly enriched our discussions.  
 

 
 
A special note of appreciation goes out 
to our hosts from the Cyprus Dental 
Associations for their warm hospitality 
and meticulous organization, ensuring a 
seamless and productive experience for 
all attendees. Thanks also go to the 
sponsors who supported the event. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
The ERO PS took place in Limassol on 
26/27 April 2024, gathering 51 dele-
gates, 17 alternates and 8 guests, all 
passionate individuals from diverse 
backgrounds. Together we had fruitful 
discussions and exchanged ideas. The 
plenary session always offers the 
opportunity to make new contacts and 
deepen existing ones, whether during 
the breaks or at the various social 
events. 
 

 
 
During the event, a Board meeting and 
a meeting of the Board with the Chairs 
of the Working Groups was held, further 
enhancing collaboration and alignment 
towards our common goals. 
The working groups also held their 
meetings on Friday morning. 
 

 
 
We're pleased to announce that all 
pertinent documents from the event are 
now available on our website Limassol 
2024 - European Regional Organisation of 
the Fédération Dentaire Internationale 

(erodental.org) for reference and 
continued engagement. 
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Looking ahead, mark your calendars for 
our next gathering in Istanbul during the 
FDI World Dental Congress in 
September 2024. Stay tuned for further 
updates as we finalize the exact date 
and details. 
 

 
 
Once again, thank you for your 
unwavering commitment to advancing 
our shared mission. Your dedication is 
truly inspiring, and we look forward to 
our continued collaboration and 
success together. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Simona Dianiskova, ERO President  
 

* 

Dates 
 
September 2024 
Istanbul, Türkyie 
ERO-Plenary Session 
 

April 2025 
Almaty, Kazakhstan 
ERO Plenary Session 
 
The dates will be announced as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Please join us on our social media 
channels: 
 
 

 
 
Your contributions are welcome – 
info@erdoental.com ! 
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